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NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 

INVITATION FOR FEDERAL BUDGET 2022-23 PROPOSALS 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The authorities are currently engaged in the formulation of proposals for the Federal Budget 2022-

23. The Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) is in regular coordination with the Ministry of 

Finance, FBR, and all the relevant authorities, hence, in a good position to contribute to submit 

recommendations for the forthcoming budget. 

 

A comprehensive budget proposals document will be prepared by PSBA, containing tax 

recommendations as well as sector-wise proposals for consideration of the authorities to help them 

prepare a Capital Market, Business, and Investor friendly budget. 

 

Therefore, members are requested to come forward and submit their valuable inputs for the 

forthcoming budget latest by Thursday, January 20, 2022, in writing or through email at 

psamail024@gmail.com. 

 

Look forward to the usual encouraging response from our members. 

 

Regards, 

 

__________sd___________ 

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

Secretary General 
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